
 
 
 
 

How did the health department get my child’s lead test? 
 

Labs are required to report your child’s lead level to the health department. 
 
Families of children with lead levels of 3.5 or higher are contacted by the health 
department for follow-up services. 

 
 

Nurse Case Management Services 
 

The health department provides free nursing services for your child. 
 

The nurse you meet with will address the following concerns: 
 

 Lead paint hazards. 

 How lead affects your child. 

 Ways to reduce your child’s lead level. 

 Resources available for your family. 

 Scheduling a home inspection when necessary. 

 Answer any additional questions. 
 

The nurse may send reminder letters to retest your child’s lead level. 
 
The nurse can assist with referrals to Bright Beginnings. – link to flyer 
 


